
[DATE] 

 

Re: Township of Plumsted’s Grant Application to the NJDOT Safe Routes to School Program 

 

Dear Mayor Bowen, 

 

I was informed that Plumsted Township is applying for an NJDOT Safe Routes to School grant to request 

funds for a safety project focused on student and pedestrian safety. As a Plumsted resident, with a 

child/children who attend(s) the Plumsted Township School District, I wanted to express my support for 

this project through this letter. 

There is a recognized need to improve the methods our children utilize to travel to and from our local 

schools. Plumsted streets, including residential blocks, have large gaps in our network of sidewalks and 

other safe modes of walking or biking. I appreciate the Township’s determination to address this and 

improve the safety of our children.  

If there are any other ways that I can help with either the application or the project, please let me know. 

 

Thank you, 


